Harwinton Library Finance Committee Meeting of May 21, 2014

Attendees: Stasa Motuzick, Lisa Cianciolo, Dave Christensen,
Rich Agoston, Janet Russo, William Coe

The purpose of the meeting with Mr. William Coe from the Thomaston Savings Bank
was to discuss investment options for the various library funds. Mr. Coe currently
advises similar groups such as the Bethlehem Library, Terryville Fire Department,
and the Thomaston Fire Department. Mr. Coe explained the many investment options
available through the bank. The meeting started at 6:30 PM and ended at 8:05 PM.

A further discussion of investment strategies will be held at the full Board of Trustees
meeting on June 2nd.
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